
 

 

 
 
 
  

Friday 11th September 2020
Dear Parents, 

Our Christian Value this half term is: 
Thankfulness 

We are thankful for the way in which God loves and cares for us in many different ways 
throughout our lives. 

We can show others that we are thankful through our actions and words. 
Thankfulness is about not taking things for granted and showing our gratitude for the people 

and the things around us. 
 

Celebrating our children: 

 
What Would Jesus Do Awards:  
Discovery: Harry-sharing his spade. 
Atlantis:  Aubre- for being a great friend to 
everybody in the class by letting them join into 
some very fun games on the playground! 
Enterprise: Eliza-a supportive friend. 
Endeavour: George-an amazing friend to all. 
 

 
Atlantis- Myla. 
Enterprise- Leo, Maddie and Harry. 
Endeavour- Charlie, Jacob and Josh. 
 
Stars of the week this week: 

Discovery Class- All our children. 
They have been so happy, so grown 
up and so much fun! We are very 
proud teachers. 

Atlantis Class-Brooke, Rosie, Camden and Bobby L. 
Enterprise Class-Bobbi, Armin, Grace and Lola. 
Endeavour Class-Joe, Darcey, Evie and Jacob. 

Well done everyone. 
 
Enrichment Activities: 
Enterprise and Endeavour had a Zoom call with 
the new Methodist Youth Worker Mrs Gleeson. 
They talked about the proverb ‘Trust in God with 
all your hearts.’ 

 
Communicating Games. 

Proverb exploration 
Maths Challenge 

Looking for the last signs of summer. 
Touch Scavenger Hunt 

 
Kid’s Club: 

 



 

 

 

Covid Reminders. Please remember: 
-No bag/backpacks. 
-Reading books in on Mondays and Thursdays. 
-Parents can wait on the school playground at a 
safe distance. 
-Parents to collect their children from the 
classroom doors. 
-Guideline for self-isolation can be found at: 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/co
vid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-
guidance-for-households-with-possible-
coronavirus-covid-19-infection  
 
Parent Questionnaire: 
Thank you for all your responses so far. Please 
return by Monday 14th September. We will send 
out a summary report next week. Thank you. 
 
School Office requests: 
Please return Data Collection forms asap. It is 
vitally important that we have up-to-date 
emergency contact details. 
 

Honey Bees Nursery: 

 
 
Admissions For 2021: 
As we are unable to provide parents with the 
opportunity to look around our school at the 
moment, we have leaflets (See below) to 
advertise our school. (Paper copies are available 
in the school office). If you know any potential 
new parents for September 2021, please let us 
know and we can post a school prospectus to 
them. An Open Day opportunity will be reviewed 
later this term. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection


 

 

 

Church News: 

Our very popular monthly Family Church on a 
Sunday afternoon starts again on 
Sunday 13th September at 3.45 with HOGWARTS 
CHURCH in Church 
for Harry Potter fans of all ages. Everyone should 
have received a flier about this, so do come and 
enjoy film clips, quizzes and cake and come in 
costume if you like with any Hogwarts equipment 
you have. 
 
Thank you for continuing to read our newsletter. 
We hope it keeps you up to date with everything 

going on at Hoole St Michael. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Important dates for your diary! 
Monday 14th September  

 Pupil Voice Elections this week 
24th September – 27th September 

 Year 6 Bike ability 
                  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 


